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Kenosha H.O.G. 
 

Chapter Officers 
 

Ken Robers, Director   

262-620-4078. 

krobers2@wi.rr.com 

 

Kevin Klee Assistant Director 

262-412-1556 

kmkrider1957@hotmail.com 

 

Jill Smart,  Membership Officer  

414-491-7778 

Jcsmart67@gmail.com 
 

Vicki Maloney, Treasurer 

262-325-3713 

pickyvicki78@yahoo.com 

 

Cheryl Fry, Secretary 

847-217-3564 

cherylfwy@comcast.net 

 

Sue Lynd, Activities Director 

262-914-8037 
suezqlynd@yahoo.com 

 

Paul Steffensen, Safety Officer 

262-945-2149 

 

Jim Fry, Head Road Captain 

847-217-3552 

gymfwy@comcast.net 

 

Margarita Ramon, LOH 

224-572-1323 
Tiamage@gmail.com 

 

Joan Lesko, Sunshine Officer 

262-657-9493 

hogsunshinelady@aol.com 

 

Pam Rose, Editor 

224-577-9766 

yldrose07@gmail.com 

 

Kenosha HOG Website  

http://kenoshahogchapter.net 

HOG Breath 

 

Kenosha H.O.G. Chapter Inc. #5559 

 

Sponsored by: Uke’s Harley Davidson/Buell 
 

5995 120th Ave., Kenosha, WI 53144 

 

262.857.UKES 

The views and opinions in this newsletter are not necessarily those of  
Harley-Davidson Motor Co., Ukes Harley-Davidson, Inc., HOG Chapter or the newsletter 

staff. We also make no claim to the accuracy of the material in this publication. 

Hi all hope you had fun at the meeting. Still no open rooms for 

state rally. At the March meeting I will be raffling a chair that was 

painted by John Tierney . All the money will go to my sister. Jon my 

brother in law passed from cancer Dec. 20 2012. The tickets will be 

$5.00 each.  

 

Thank You All! 

 

Kevin Klee 
Asst. Director 

Hi Everyone;  

 

 

It was nice to see everyone at the evening meeting. I enjoyed talking with 

so many of you.. Hope all of you had a good time. Our next Chapter meet-

ing will be Sunday March 10th. at Uke's with the chili cook off to follow. 

Let's bring our best chili for everyone to taste. May the best chili win.  

The ground hog claims we will be having an early spring. Here's hoping 

that is so. I am sure everyone is getting ready to ride as soon as the snow 

melts and the sun shines. Hope to see you at the next meeting. Don't for-

get to check the calendar for any upcoming events.  

 

 

Sue Lynd 
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Happy Anniversary to the following HOG members celebrating their marriage in the month of  

March! 

 

submitted by Joan Lesko 

Happy Birthday to the following HOG members celebrating 

their birthdays in March!       

 

submitted by Joan Lesko 

 3 William Cronin    20 Wendell Fry 

4 Steven Flasch    20 First Day of Spring 

7 Barry Talbert     22 Phillip (Gus)Anderson 

8 Diane Taber     23 Jennie Cook 

10 Day Light Savings Time Begins  24 James Cain 

10 Keane O'Malley    24 Mike Jansen 

11 Deborah Kluzniak RIP   26 Randy Cook 

11 Jerry Marvin     26 Beverly Lorge 

12 Clyde Mensching RIP   27 Marieta Huff 

13 Douglas Lorge    28 Rick Bidlack 

14 Bob Clampit     28 Evelyn Targ 

14 Michael Hudnall    29 Arsene Gerber 

14 James Sikac    29 Evie Carver 

15 Lynn Faumui    30 Randall Briggs 

17 Andrew Novak RIP    30 Carter Brisbois 

17 Nick Schmidt    30 Butch Marks 

17 St. Patrick's Day 

 

 

Belated Birthdays 

 

January 2013 

7 Melissa Hawyer 

26 Mary Yott 

30 Debbie Martin 

 

 

February 2013 

 

2 Jeff Huff 

6 Dan Reeves & Regina McKillips  
11 Joe Geraci & Judy Brill 

16 Beau & Diane Bosovich 
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Jill Smart 
Membership Officer 

Bill Westerlund 

Webmaster 

Prayers and Sympathy 

 

Prayers and Sympathy to Ken Polzin families. Ken passed away on February 

9, 2013. Ken was our former member and Ken was 88. 
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Our Stamp Committee as been hard at work calling and mailing businesses to get their commitment to advertise in our 

Stamp Book. We will see a lot of new advertisers this year. We are almost ready to go to print and we should have them at 

the March meeting -Please come to our Chili Cook Off and pick up a stamp book. 

I want to extend a big Thank You to Laura DeBruin & her team; along with Bob Clampitt - our designer & printer. 

 

Stay Warm everyone!  

Vicki 

LOH  

March madness-Chili cook-off following our Chapter meeting at Uke's. Bring your best pot of 

chili! All participants receive a sew on patch. 

 

April showers -let's get our bikes clean and shiny, ready to roll out in that crisp morning air 

for the Break out ride...don't forget your rain gear :) 

 

May flowers- Ladies. find a sew-on-patch with flowers on it. Wear it proudly you are woman, 

we hear you roar! Loving life! 

 

Ride safe. 

Margarita  

What a wonderful evening for a meeting and socializing. By the time we hit our 

next meeting, I am sure all of us will be itching to start riding. Thank you again for 

some more input for this upcoming riding season. At our next Road Captain meet-

ing we will look at trying to include as many as possible onto the calendar. As of 

the upcoming meeting, all the Road Captains will be First Aid/CPR certified. Finally, 

for any new members who are interested the Chapter has a Iron Butt contest every 

year. The goal is to ride 10,000 miles in a year. If interested, please contact me 

and we can put your mileage down on the spreadsheet for this upcoming season. 

 

Gym Fry 

Head Road Captain 

gymfwy@comcast.net 

(847)217-3552 
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For those that want to mail in dues.  Please send to: 

 

 

 

Jill Smart  

24815 67th Street 

Paddock Lake, WI 53168 
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News from the membership corner: 

 

Membership applications continue to come in and I am so happy that we are getting many new members in the chap-

ter. Thanks to Brenda and Keith we have 2013 membership cards for all chapter members and new member packets 

for those who are new to our chapter. If you have not received your 2013 membership card, I will have them at the 

March meeting. Please feel free to contact me if you are unable to make that meeting and we will make other ar-

rangements for you to receive your card. Please remember that you can mail in your applications to me or drop them 

off at Uke’s. My address is: Jill Smart 24815 67th Street, Paddock Lake, WI 53168. I look forward to meeting every-

one and getting to know you! 
 

Jill Smart 

Membership Officer 
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Kenosha Wisconsin Chapter 

 

5995 120th Ave. 

 

Kenosha, WI 53144 
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